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Marie Woodward                                

Safeguarding Lead for Pier Training             

07880 198003 

What is a Safeguarding Partner? 

The government announced plans to replace all Local 

Safeguarding Children Boards (LSCBs) with 3 Safeguarding 

Partners by September 2019. Under this new plan, each 

locality will have access to its own dedicated team of 

Safeguarding Partners who will work collaboratively to 

strengthen the child protection and safeguarding system in 

your local area. The Safeguarding Partners will be a team of 

key professionals from three sectors: the local authority; the 

clinical commissioning group for any area that falls under the 

local authority; and the chief officer of police for any area that 

falls under the local authority. 

Ask your tutor to find out more about your local 

Safeguarding Partner 

Female genital mutilation is physical abuse, and whilst 

it is perceived by parents not to be an act of hate, it is harmful, 
it is child abuse and it is unlawful. It has long lasting significant 
implications for those who have the procedure performed on 
them. Call police on 101 if you have information about FGM 
including where this is happening, who is carrying it out, or 
believe a child may be at risk.  In an emergency, dial 999. 

http://nationalfgmcentre.org.uk/ 

National Safeguarding Adults Week  

Use the #SafeguardingAdultsWeek hashtag on social media to 
let us know what you’re doing 

https://www.anncrafttrust.org/events/national-
safeguarding-adults-week/ 

 

 

What’s new? 

PREVENT 

Stay safe during a terrorist attack: Run, hide, tell 
https://www.nottinghamshire.police.uk/advice/terrorism/run-

hide-tell 

Would you 

know what to 

do? 

The Prevent duty became law back in 2015. This is 

a duty on all providers to have due regard to 

preventing people being drawn into terrorism. In 

order to protect individuals, you must be alert to 

any reason for concern. This includes awareness 

of the expression of extremist views. 

British values have 

been introduced to 

promote equality and 

community cohesion 

and specifically to 

counter extremism. 


